
MWES News - Week of 1/24/2022 
January 24 - No School for Students - Professional Work Day for Staff 

January 27 - Spirit Day: Dress as favorite book character or book  

It’s Dress Up as Your Favorite book and/or Book Character. Students are 

encouraged to bring the book to school with them that goes with their character 

and/or book title.   

January 31 - Report cards issued in Synergy after 4 pm  - A reference sheet has 

been developed to support families in understanding the Elementary School Report 

Card. 

January 31 - Hearing and Vision Screening 

February 1st - Professional Learning Day - Schools Closed for Students 

February 10th-11th - 3-Hour Early Dismissal for students (dismiss at 12:15 pm) 

Parent/Teacher Math Conferences 

February 16th - 3-Hour Early Dismissal for students (dismiss at 12:15 pm) 

  

A Note From Mrs. DeBord and Mrs. Zinn 

  

Dear Parents, 

  

Preparing for a Parent-Teacher Conference: The HCPSS Family Engagement 

Committee has developed a Parent-Teacher Conference Tip Sheet. Please share 

with families in preparation for February conferences.  

  

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1PKan9ZD3SuqtJXPB_wtoyWNGdweEOIut%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C32b39fb3a5e242eb246708d9d43b526a%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637774173507508644%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=y50NuiEJGIbh2XHCqTBfufPON3u1Kkj0u0BvbVqMoIA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1PKan9ZD3SuqtJXPB_wtoyWNGdweEOIut%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C32b39fb3a5e242eb246708d9d43b526a%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637774173507508644%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=y50NuiEJGIbh2XHCqTBfufPON3u1Kkj0u0BvbVqMoIA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1bjJnzv8BDGozGOkXVDoIfG70DdN8_fd_%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Cba83ee0ff12e4de0a2c208d9d6c27c3b%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637776953062590342%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=FWx4fbzziPp3p6gpS1xWZqA7sY%2FY8Wyy%2Bx4pyMX4msw%3D&reserved=0


Conference Registration Begins Friday, January 28th! Firm Sign-

up Deadline is February 4th! 

Please join your child's math Teacher for Parent-Teacher Conferences. Online 

conference registration begins on Friday, January 28th, and will go through 

Friday, February 4th. No conferences will be scheduled after February 

4th. Directions on how to schedule a conference with your student(s) Math teacher 

are attached. 5th Grade GT Math conferences are available at this time as well (4th 

grade GT math conferences were held in the Fall and will not be held at this 

time). All conferences will be held via Google Meet on February 10th -11th. If you 

find it necessary to meet face to face with your child's teacher, please email them 

directly. (HCPSS vaccination protocols must be followed. Any vaccine/testing 

verifications process in place at that time will apply to in-person conferences.) 

  

  

Below is a summary of the attached directions: 

 Login into HCPSS Connect (Parent Account) Go to the navigation 

pane (left side), Select Conference, then Select Parent 

Scheduled Conferences (upper right-hand corner). 

 You should be able to see all your students in the top, left corner of the 

screen. 

 Conferences will be 15 minutes in length (30 minutes for ELL only). 

Please keep this in mind when selecting a slot for additional children. It 

is best not to select back-to-back time slots due to the virtual setting. 

  

Once you have completed your conference registration(s), you can see the schedule 

in your parent connect access account by selecting More Options, Conference 

Scheduling, View My Conference Schedule in the navigation pane (left side). 

  

Sincerely, 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FCBPgfXWfyxpB3hpCzH35iw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjdPP9P4SKCWh0dHBzOi8vbmFtMTAuc2FmZWxpbmtzLnByb3RlY3Rpb24ub3V0bG9vay5jb20vP3VybD1odHRwJTNBJTJGJTJGdHJhY2suc3BlLnNjaG9vbG1lc3Nlbmdlci5jb20lMkZmJTJGYSUyRmxySHNCejFkdHdoNUlSNTN5a19nU1F-fiUyRkFBQUFBUUF-
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FTM7UwX69Bhy589xBj7gy7w~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjdPP9P4QACWh0dHBzOi8vbmFtMTAuc2FmZWxpbmtzLnByb3RlY3Rpb24ub3V0bG9vay5jb20vP3VybD1odHRwJTNBJTJGJTJGdHJhY2suc3BlLnNjaG9vbG1lc3Nlbmdlci5jb20lMkZmJTJGYSUyRjd3MHctZXh6YXdMTnZJU1VLXzJQM3d-fiUyRkFBQUFBUUF-


Carol DeBord, Principal and Jennifer Zinn, Assistant Principal 

  

  

MWES Kindness Challenge 2022 

In recognition of The Great Kindness Challenge and Random Acts of Kindness 

Week, Manor Woods will combine these initiatives to celebrate The Manor Woods 

Kindness Challenge January 25 - February 18. Students and staff will use this 28 

Day Kindness Challenge Calendar to spread daily acts of kindness at school, home 

and in the community. We encourage families to participate in the Kindness 

Challenge as well. "Sometimes it takes only one act of kindness and caring to 

change a person's life." ~ Jackie Chan 

  

New Information 

  

Burleigh Manor Middle School Parent Orientation 

  

The Parent Orientation pdf is now attached for your information.  January New 6th 

Grade Parent Orientation 2022.pdf 

The Gifted and Talented information shared at the January 12th meeting is now 

attached for your information.  BMMS gt_ms_5th_program_info_night (Spring 

2022).pdf 

Questions please call 410-313-2507 or e-mail Ms. 

Carmean, tiffany_carmean@hcpss.org. 

  

Mount View Middle School Parent Orientation 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1KnHBOVm0dRZU4A-0CbdIau4Z0OV7Wuau%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4aae83ce6a544f1c7bf308d9db8f2404%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637782230120107976%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Lnam9YpW1ArEuxzxYKtgHKOYPMIX2gaKP8TRzx4PkMU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1KnHBOVm0dRZU4A-0CbdIau4Z0OV7Wuau%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4aae83ce6a544f1c7bf308d9db8f2404%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637782230120107976%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Lnam9YpW1ArEuxzxYKtgHKOYPMIX2gaKP8TRzx4PkMU%3D&reserved=0
https://bmms.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/library/January%20New%206th%20Grade%20Parent%20Orientation%202022.pdf
https://bmms.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/library/January%20New%206th%20Grade%20Parent%20Orientation%202022.pdf
https://bmms.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/library/BMMS%20gt_ms_5th_program_info_night%20%28Spring%202022%29.pdf
https://bmms.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/library/BMMS%20gt_ms_5th_program_info_night%20%28Spring%202022%29.pdf
mailto:tiffany_carmean@hcpss.org


Click Here 

  

  

Upcoming Spirit Days 

  

Before winter break, intermediate students were surveyed about their spirit day 

preferences and student leaders reviewed the responses. 

  

Based on popular vote, student leaders identified the spirit days listed below. 

  

Feb. 18 Famous Person Day (dress up as a famous artist, scientist, author, athlete, 

musician, you choose!) 

Mar. 18 Career Day (wear an outfit that matches a career you might like) 

Apr. 22 Wacky Hair Day 

May 27 Dress Up Day 

June 10 Hat Day 

  

  

News From Our Music Department 

We are so proud to announce the following students auditioned and were accepted 

into the Howard County GT Band: 

Edward Yang in 4th grade and Dinuga Hearth in 5th grade.  

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1TJPtBXM7uYona1uC-BWaOzY34fr8CgM9kqF9WXig5FA/edit#slide=id.gb23ca3d34d_0_23


  

  

Class Spelling Bee Winners  

  

The following students are the class spelling bee winners who will compete in a 

school-wide spelling bee on Thursday, February 3rd with a backup date of Friday, 

February 4th. Parents of participants will receive an emailed invite to watch the bee 

virtually.  

 4th Grade Winners: Luke Noblezada, Leo Wentworth, Rishir Chennamsetty, 

Darshit Gedela, Avaneesh Alibilli, Gopal Yegnasubramanian, Edward Yang, 

Heitor Lemos 

 5th Grade Winners: Reid Clow, Nancy Wang, Rohan Patel, Adrian Bolisay, 

Alyson Lai, Shriya Srivastava, Anjali Konikkara, Jason Liang, Daniel Wang, 

Julian Bolisay 

  

Sensory-Friendly Sundays @ Robinson Nature Center 

Join Robinson Nature Center, Therapeutic Recreation, and Park Ranger staff in 

enjoying outdoor, self-paced activities designed for families with kids, teens, and 

adults with sensory-processing differences, autism spectrum disorder, or 

developmental disabilities.  Activities include sensory bins and pathways, scavenger 

hunts, and crafts or games.  The center opens early, allowing visitors to enjoy a calm 

environment.  Sensory alert maps, quiet areas, and sensory backpacks, which 

include headphones and various fidgets, are available.   Be sure to preregister to 

receive additional information prior to the event.  Please see the Sensory-Friendly 

Sundays flyer for further information.  

 Time: 

o 11am - 12:30pm 

o General operating hours begin at noon and guests of this program are 

welcome to stay after 12:30pm. 

 Cost: 

o $5, adult; $3, child; 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1Sx6C_YKcbJs6Pzv5kckV6Z5JWLE8aXY3%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C891e8ae699fb45562e2008d9db7fd347%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637782164315816359%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=wI76x87xnbOgIhiI1gB2UXAcXg%2FL0oS7J30UVOxrzXc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1Sx6C_YKcbJs6Pzv5kckV6Z5JWLE8aXY3%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C891e8ae699fb45562e2008d9db7fd347%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637782164315816359%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=wI76x87xnbOgIhiI1gB2UXAcXg%2FL0oS7J30UVOxrzXc%3D&reserved=0


o Free, members & children under 3 yrs 

 Programs: 

o Spring in Here - March 27 

o Natural Art - May 29 

o River Romp - July 24 

o Fantastic Fall - September 11 

o Nature's Harvest - November 13 

  

On the Road to Kindergarten 

Click Here For More Information 

  

2022 Summer Programs Preview Available Online 

Parents/guardians and students can now view/download the 2022 Summer 

Programs Preview, which includes descriptions of HCPSS’ four summer programs 

and enrollment information. Online enrollment requests for current HCPSS students 

will open at 6 p.m., Tuesday, Feb. 1. 

ESY and Academic Intervention information will be provided at a later date. 

  

Important Reminders From Past Newsletters 

  

Repeated Information Click Here 

  

Weather Guidelines 

Click Here 

https://mwes.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/ORK%20Combined%20Winter%20rev1.22.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F5t7KEqOXMeGraZ1YlLi2LA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjyZwSP0RYaHR0cHM6Ly9uZXdzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9uZXdzLXBvc3RzLzIwMjIvMDEvMjAyMi1zdW1tZXItcHJvZ3JhbXMtcHJldmlldy1hdmFpbGFibGUtb25saW5lL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYd-SaOhhCS7-Y1IcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C41cbc26f461b472dd27d08d9db833050%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637782178765944898%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=lC60RF1jfTBrQ%2Bvb5M2uO74b0SCQWXg3M%2FyEFe5%2F0ac%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F5t7KEqOXMeGraZ1YlLi2LA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjyZwSP0RYaHR0cHM6Ly9uZXdzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9uZXdzLXBvc3RzLzIwMjIvMDEvMjAyMi1zdW1tZXItcHJvZ3JhbXMtcHJldmlldy1hdmFpbGFibGUtb25saW5lL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYd-SaOhhCS7-Y1IcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C41cbc26f461b472dd27d08d9db833050%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637782178765944898%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=lC60RF1jfTBrQ%2Bvb5M2uO74b0SCQWXg3M%2FyEFe5%2F0ac%3D&reserved=0
https://mwes.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/repeated%20information%2012-1-2021.pdf
https://mwes.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/weather%20guidelines.pdf


  

School Wide Reading Challenge 

  

The reading challenge began on January 14th and continues to Monday, Feb. 

14th, which is currently the 100th Day of School. (We will adjust the date if there 

are any days off due to the weather). Students will be given a 100 Book Challenge 

document. Each time they read a book, the student can color in a book on the 

paper. Please note: For students in grades 3-5, 25 pages = 1 book since upper 

grade level books are more complex.  Once the student reaches 100 books (or 

2500 pages for intermediate students), they will turn in their paper to the classroom 

teacher. The student will earn a special “I read 100 books” challenge bookmark to 

keep and decorate. Then, the student will be entered into a special drawing that will 

be announced on the 100th Day of School. The winners of the drawing will get a 

special afterschool virtual reading with Mrs. Debord and Mrs. Zinn at a time agreed 

upon by the winner and admin. Happy Reading! 

100 Book Challenge Document 

  

  

Maintaining Mental Health Through the Winter 

Check out The National Alliance on Mental Health (NAMI) bi-monthly newsletter for 

ideas about maintaining mental health during the winter, monthly support groups and 

classes. 

  

Ms. Heinlein (grades 1, 2, 4 & 5) and Mrs. Salapata (grades K & 3) are here to 

support our students. If we can be of assistance to you or your child, please 

contact monica_heinlein@hcpss.org or christina_salapata@hcpss.org.  

 

  

https://mwes.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/100BookChallenge.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2F12ebcb5ecc84%2Fnami-hc-celebrates-miaw-our-raffle-film-festival-walk-5225085%3Fe%3Dd046125d77&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7Ce6058ed3e6a6498d050a08d9c0b247a4%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637752694196854061%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=TsP1eQwNOyAOTv9L8f7fbd2Cp%2FEdMVJC7786sfwwPRc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:monica_heinlein@hcpss.org
mailto:christina_salapata@hcpss.org


News From the Health Room 

  

Updated Quarantine Isolation Procedures 

Click Here 

  

Vaccine Information For Children 

Click Here 

Letter From Health Officer Dr. Maura Rossman, County Executive Dr. Calvin 

Ball, and HCPSS Superintendent Dr. Michael Martirano about COVID-19 

vaccination for children ages 5-11 

  

Thank you parents for keeping your children home when they are experiencing 

various illnesses. If you are unsure, please do not hesitate to contact the health 

room, either calling 410-313-8326 or email school nurse at laura_ruiz@hcpss.org.  If 

you want to test your child, please don't go to the ER unless their child is having 

difficulty breathing. 

mobile covid testing sites 

  

Community News 

  

Greetings from the Maryland Council on Economic Education! 

POSTER CONTEST: “A PICTURE IS WORTH A THOUSAND WORDS” 

Elementary and Middle School Teachers! 

https://mwes.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/Quarantine%20Isolation%20One-Pager%20FINAL%201.18.pdf
https://mwes.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/Vaccine%20Info%20for%20children.pdf
https://www.howardcountymd.gov/sites/default/files/2021-12/HCPSS%20Ped%20Vaccine%20Ltr%20to%20Parents%2012-7-2021-ALL%20FINAL%20.pdf
https://www.howardcountymd.gov/sites/default/files/2021-12/HCPSS%20Ped%20Vaccine%20Ltr%20to%20Parents%2012-7-2021-ALL%20FINAL%20.pdf
https://www.howardcountymd.gov/sites/default/files/2021-12/HCPSS%20Ped%20Vaccine%20Ltr%20to%20Parents%2012-7-2021-ALL%20FINAL%20.pdf
mailto:laura_ruiz@hcpss.org
https://www.howardcountymd.gov/covid-19-testing#mobile-testing


Have your students design a poster (8 ½ x 11 inches) depicting one of the ten 

economics and/or personal finance concepts in the MCEE Poster Contest. Additional 

information and registration materials are available in the Poster Brochure 

  

All entries must be sent to: 

Maryland Council on Economic Education 

8000 York Road 

Towson, MD 21252 

postmarked on or before MARCH 1,2022 

  

  

Howard County Conservancy Summer Camp  

Click Here for Flier 

  

  

Mental Health Resources 

 Foreign-Born Support Services/Bilingual Support Services - Updated 

Resources 

o Bilingual Mental Health Professionals  

 Asian American Health Initiative (AAHI) Mental Health 

Providers Youth 

 Chinese 

 Grief & Loss - New Resource  

  

  

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feconed.org%2Fresources%2FDocuments%2F2022Poster%2520rules.pdf&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C969e4d97ea134520db5e08d9d5e331d6%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637775994027471419%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=3NAhSCjReRTrUl%2BnSbpT5e%2B01%2Fm8OC4KI5fyZ1TLWQU%3D&reserved=0
https://mwes.hcpss.org/sites/default/files/2022SummerCampBrochureFINALlWeb.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhcpss.instructure.com%2Fcourses%2F9435%2Fpages%2Fsst-case-resources&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4dd34671862f4485027808d981b7def3%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683448975252888%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=XzIlxsQZnS5p%2F9ZHpZUl10%2FK9JuFobe2aRsCSFNToL4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fspreadsheets%2Fd%2F1h1JFqYmcceTG2niubWI0VfPXEr-m9rM2%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing%26ouid%3D109646761133196478533%26rtpof%3Dtrue%26sd%3Dtrue&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4dd34671862f4485027808d981b7def3%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683448975262845%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=zEH%2FTbGK7x6nihXaKSlQMd6E9S7hU0jNncCGh%2FERjWY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fspreadsheets%2Fd%2F1h1JFqYmcceTG2niubWI0VfPXEr-m9rM2%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing%26ouid%3D109646761133196478533%26rtpof%3Dtrue%26sd%3Dtrue&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4dd34671862f4485027808d981b7def3%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683448975262845%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=zEH%2FTbGK7x6nihXaKSlQMd6E9S7hU0jNncCGh%2FERjWY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1f95UVgvGGCPpp8WPZUzYu0GwfYcTk8Dq%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing%26ouid%3D109646761133196478533%26rtpof%3Dtrue%26sd%3Dtrue&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4dd34671862f4485027808d981b7def3%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683448975272809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2BdxVd71biueFVgxYAgB5wj%2BAMNSOCT27EMTnjzlwdA0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhcpss.instructure.com%2Fcourses%2F9435%2Fpages%2Fgrief-slash-loss&data=04%7C01%7CChristina_Shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C4dd34671862f4485027808d981b7def3%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637683448975282759%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ITrPsPB8sEmV9LGBw79l9Kt6V9j8c6rWlfihWwiIByI%3D&reserved=0


Stay up-to-date on vaccine clinics, Covid testing and more. 

Link to the Howard County Health Department 

  

In response to community requests for resources, HCPSS’ new Community News 

and Programs website makes it easy for families to find educational and recreational 

resources, events and after-school programs beyond the school day by non-profit 

organizations.” 

  

Community organizations requesting their announcements be shared in school 

newsletters should visit community-programs.hcpss.org for more information. 

Questions should be directed to the Public Information Office 

at publicinfo@hcpss.org. 

  

  

 

https://www.howardcountymd.gov/health
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